
Welcome to Early Years Little Ladybirds! 

Mrs. Squires 

 

 Drop off: 8:50am 9.00 am—Early Years Yard 

A member of staff will be on the door in the nursery yard to greet you each morning. Just come 
up the path and follow the playground round to the right. To collect your child at the end of the 
day– 3.10pm please wait in the same area. Nursery children leaving at 11.45 will leave from the 
front office.  

We would love it if you could bring a small photo album to share with us so that we can get to 
know all about you!!! 

Your child can bring 
a book bag to put 
their reading book/ 
letters and work in.  

Please don’t send 
bulky backpacks.  

 

 

Fruit is provided daily for children in school. If you would rather you can send in a small, healthy snack for your child.  

Children can bring a lunchbox into school with a healthy lunch– we suggest a small sandwich or wrap, a yogurt, a piece of 
fruit, a drink and a treat is sufficient.  

Mrs. Davies Mrs. Fletcher 

Please send a 
water bottle in 

everyday.  

Please label all 
items of clothing 
clearly with your 
child’s name so 

that we can match 
them quickly back 

to the correct 
child!.  

Our curriculum is 
play based 

accessing both the 
indoors and 
outdoors for 

learning. Please 
send an 

appropriate coat 
and footwear 

It is a good idea 
to leave a pair of 

wellies and a 
change of clothes 
on your child’s 
peg should they 
get wet outside, 

then we can 
change them. 

Have a fabulous 
Summer holiday, We 

are really looking 
forward to  

seeing you on  

Wednesday 6th  

September! 


